
RE: Water Customers  

The notification delivered June 23, 2025, is a public education notice, required per the State of 
Michigan under the Michigan’s Lead and Copper Rule.  

We apologize if its receipt caused alarm. The notification is meant to inform you about the 
potential health risks and encourage you to take steps to reduce exposure. When you have better 
information about the risk of lead exposure at your home and in your community, you can take 
precautions to protect yourself in your own home. 

Please visit our website to view Forsyth Township water quality reports 
https://forsythtownship.org/water-sewer/ 

Please contact Steve Collick at 906-235-6161 if you have questions regarding the letter, or the 
township office at 906-346-9217. 
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